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Investigation Underway After Man Found Shot Near Visalia Shopping Center 
 
Just after 1:15 p.m., Visalia PD officers responded to the parking lot East of the Winco shopping center 
for reports of a man down. When officers arrived on scene, they discovered that the man had been 
shot.  
 
The victim was transported to Kaweah Health for his injuries.  
 
The motive for the shooting is unknown. This is an active investigation. Anyone with information is 
urged to contact the Visalia Police Department at 559-734-8117. 
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